
 

 

1 November 2012          

 

City Council  
Committee Report 

 
 

To:  Mayor and Council 
 

Fr:  Joanne L. McMillin, City Clerk 
 

Re:  Appointments to Various Boards and Committees 
 

 
 

Recommendation: 
That Council hereby re-appoints, where applicable, those persons currently serving on various 

municipal Boards and Committees effective December 1, 2012 with a term to expire at the 

pleasure of Council but not to exceed the term of this Council or beyond November 30, 2014 in 

keeping with Council’s Appointments Policy; and 

 

That these re-appointments shall only apply to those specific Boards and Committees not 

governed by special legislation or specific municipal Terms of Reference as set out in the most 

recently updated City of Kenora Membership Listing attached to the City Clerk’s November 1, 

2012 report; and further 

 

That any appointments made previously by any resolution with a term to November 30, 2014 

except where prohibited, be and are hereby rescinded as they are now appointed for a term “at 

the pleasure of Council.” 

 

Background: 
This report is coming forward to address those appointments that expire November 30, 2012 as 

appointed for the most part at Council’s 2010 Inaugural Meeting.  

 

A separate report will come forward on filling any required vacancies which currently exist on 

various Boards and Committees. 
 

Budget: 
N/A 
 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
N/A 


